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14 November 2023 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
It gives me great pleasure to write this first letter to you as the new Headteacher of 
Parkside Community School. During my first week in the role, I have been so impressed 
with our young people. I have observed students who are polite, friendly, and motivated 
to learn. It’s safe to say I have received a warm welcome from them; it’s brilliant to be 
here.  
  
This letter is written to share the presentations that were used for all year groups at last 
week’s Parental Information Evenings. It was fantastic to meet parents and carers at 
Parkside. For those that were unable to attend please click the link below that coincides 
with your child’s year group. The presentations share my educational beliefs and values 
whilst setting out my vision for the school. They also provide information related to the 
school’s wider offer for your child. If you have any questions, please do get in touch with 
us.  
  
Year 7:  https://bit.ly/3u1SWuo  
Year 8:  https://bit.ly/40ueb4l  
Year 9:       https://bit.ly/474uF5v  
Year 10:  https://bit.ly/3MBSvgO  
Year 11:   https://bit.ly/478bmZ1  
  
I look forward to working in partnership with you so we can deliver the excellence that 
enables our young people to grow and become the best version of themselves.  
 
Supporting your child to be safe, happy, and successful at Parkside Community School is 
what motivates me in this exciting new role.  
  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
Mr Andy Kelly  
Headteacher  
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